
 
East Hill Home & School Association 

English Scholastic Book Fair 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
Our English Scholastic Book Fair is back! It will be held on Thursday April 18th and Friday 19th. 
We are pleased to bring you this book fair because it gives your children the opportunity to buy 
carefully selected, quality books at affordable prices.  

 
During the above-mentioned dates, children will have the opportunity to visit the fair and 
purchase their favorite titles in ENGLISH. The classes will be scheduled according to assigned 
appointments and together with their teacher they will carefully select their books. Proceeds 
from this fair will benefit our school and classroom libraries. As always, our Scholastic Book Fair 
promises to be a great event for literacy and a pleasant experience for your child.  

 
Please note that students must purchase at least one book before they are permitted to 
purchase any other items such as posters, pencils, erasers, etc. 

 
 

Thank You,  
East Hill Home & School Association 

 
 
 


